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Good morning- 

On behalf of the Cattlwomen of Harney Co I am in favor of having the T-Bone as the 

Oregon State Steak.  I feel that the T-Bond represents our state well with it having 

the ability to have two different delicious steaks in one; the filet mignon as well as the 

New York.  Much like our state, you can go experience diverse beauty all in one 

state, from High Desert to the Mountains or the Coast all in one day!   Also the T-

Bone is very identifiable in beef promotions and education materials!  Thank you, 

Nichole Adamson President of Harney Co Cattlwomen  


